From: Susan Flaxman

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 9:42 AM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Black Friars' Bridge

I'll make this brief.

I live in the downtown core. I am a homeowner and pay taxes. Oxford Street west is almost always very busy. There are few alternate routes East/West through the centre of the city. I work west of where I live.

When moneys were allocated to refurbish the Black Friars Bridge, I expect it was to benefit the community, the citizens of London. Until there are alternate vehicular routes made available east/west through the centre of London, I strongly believe the bridge should be opened to two way traffic.

Sincerely,

Susans Flaxman

Albert Street